
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppies 

Our giant school poppy has been on display 

 in the hall all week. It has been created after  

all the children in the school made their own  

poppy. They have then been put together to  

create our own school poppy. I hope you  

agree that it looks fantastic. Many thanks to  

Mrs Welsh’s husband for putting it together.  

At our special assembly today we were treated  

to some lovely poetry by Year 4 before our  

one minute silence. 

 

Children in Need 

This will be on Friday 18
th

 November. If your child would like to dress up in non-uniform and 

come dressed as their favourite Superhero for the day,  dressed in spots, stripes or 

something else then that would be fantastic. All we would ask for is a small donation. 

 

Bookshop 

This term’s bookshop will be on Wednesday 30
th

 November. Children are able to save a small amount of money 

each week. If you would like to encourage your child to learn the valuable skill of saving, please send in money 

(either in 50p or £1 denominations) on a Tuesday with your child and it will be collected first thing. 

Diary Dates 

Friday 18
th

 November Children in Need 

Friday 25
th

 November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 

Wednesday 30
th

 November Bookshop  

Friday 2
nd

 December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 

Tuesday 6
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 7
th

 December Key Stage 2 Christingle making workshop (9.00am – 10.00am)  

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 8
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents (9.30am) 

 Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Friday 9
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity (9.30am) 

Monday 12
th

 December NO NURSERY AM 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

 House  non-uniform day 

Tuesday 13
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

Wednesday 14
th

 December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.00pm – 3.15pm) 

 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip (times to be arranged) 

Thursday 15
th

 December Christmas Dinner 

 Attendance reward afternoon 

Friday 16
th

 December   Christmas jumper day 

School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Tuesday 3
rd

 January School re-opens for Spring Term 
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